
Greetings 
 
There will be one public hearing scheduled to start at 7:00 pm CT during CARPC’s February 11th meeting 
(the meeting will start at 6:00 pm CT).  
 
Amendment of the Dane County Water Quality Plan by Revising the Sewer Service Area Boundary and 
Environmental Corridors in the Oregon Urban Service Area 
 
The public hearing notice may be viewed at https://www.capitalarearpc.org/wp-
content/uploads/2021/01/PHN_2021_Oregon_USAA_2021-02-11.pdf .  
Please let me know if you have problems opening this PDF. 
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, this meeting will take place virtually via Zoom. You may participate in 
the meeting from your computer, tablet, smartphone, or telephone by registering at 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcuceiqpjgtE9Lfn-LNy8piG5leQ0uVHseZ . (This URL is 
unique to this meeting.)  
Registrants will receive an email from Mike Rupiper with details on how to participate in the meeting.  
If you don’t have Internet access, please call Haley Smith at 608 474 6017 to register. 
 
Communities are encouraged to notify potentially affected property owners in their communities about 
the public hearing. There will also be another opportunity for public comment when the Commission 
acts on this amendment at the March 11, 2021 Commission meeting.  
 
Public comment may also be sent, at least 24 hours prior to the meeting, to Haley Smith at 
HaleyS@capitalarearpc.org. 
 


